
From: OCS Policy and Regulatory Affairs
To: Steve Chapman
Subject: Re: attn: Stephanie Chandler re: Salvia Divinorum
Date: July-05-11 10:08:46 AM

Dear Mr. Chapman:

I am writing in response to your email of May 30, 2011 to Stephanie Chandler with regards to Salvia
divinorum and the definition of natural health products.

As your inquiry relates to the application of the Natural Health Product Regulations, I am forwarding a
copy of your correspondence to the Natural Health Products Directorate for response.

Yours sincerely,

____________________________________________________________________________
Office of Controlled Substances/Bureau des substances contrôlées Healthy Environments and Consumer
Safety Branch Health Canada/Santé Environnementale et Sécurité des Consommateurs/Santé Canada
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